
 
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 

 

June 16, 2021 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:31 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Bill Skelton, Eva Hansen, Dan Schultz, Wallace Messer, Nicole Kott, and Megan Houser. Sarah Massie, Laura Turner and Kim 
Gardner were unable to attend. A total of 20 pickleball players were in attendance (please see attached sign in list) 
 
New Business: 
 There was no monthly report due to reduced hours of operation. 
 The tot lot playground equipment should arrive on June 28. 
 The Waynesville Kiwanis’ Fall Fling will be on Saturday, September 25 with the rain date on Sunday, September 26. 
 A total of 20 pickleball community members were present to ask if it was possible to get some outdoor pickleball courts. Several suggestions 

were made before deciding to line off the outdoor basketball courts. (There are two outdoor courts which would make two pickleball courts.) 
 The Base Camp on the Go program this summer has been going well. The program is at the following locations: Allens Creek Park, Canton 

Municipal Park, Fines Creek Community Center, Hazelwood Park, and the All-Abilities Playground in Recreation Park each day from 10 am 
to 3 pm. 

 Our CIP (Capital Improvement Projects) request for this fiscal year included roof repair at the Old Armory and Waynesville Recreation     
Center, new software at the Waynesville Recreation Center that will allow us to take credit cards and online registrations, a new security    
system panel, a new generator, new grates for the pool, and update video security software. 

 We have been experiencing employment issues. This is the primary reason why we cannot operate at our regular established hours. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 
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